Veldran, Lisa

From: Mary ErdmarW
Sent: Monday, April 2T, :

To: Veldran, Lisa

Subject: District 13 alder appointment

To Lisa Veldran,

I would like to express my recommendation to the CCOC to NOT appoint Tom Farley to fill the
District 13 vacancy! I have read through all the applicants' resumes and would feel comfortable
with any of them besides Tcm Farley. There are some outstanding female candidates applying! In Ken
Golden's favor is that he does not plan to seek election to the seat in a year.

Thank you for your consideration!
Mary Erdman ‘
638 Sheldon Street since 1989






